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Letter from the Chair of Governors

On November 14th (5:30 to 6:30pm) Mr
Copeman will be hosting a computing
clinic at school to explain the various apps
and learning platforms that we use in
school. From Showbie to Nearpod,
TTRockstars to Rollama, this is your chance
to come and find out how we use and
embed technology within and across the
curriculum. 

Signup now for free on Arbor to reserve a
place.

Copeman’s
Computing ClinicHello again,

Here is your LGB update for this term. The
Governor’s would like to congratulate all the
children for their excellent results at the end
of last term. We appreciate that Year 6 went
on to pastures new but their results showed
what a good foundation in their learning they
had received so that they would be well
prepared for the next stage in their
education.

It was agreed at our meeting that this year
the Governors are going to be looking at the
following areas in school:
· Promoting oracy and literacy throughout the
school.
· Art
· Attendance.
· The continued development of assessment
within the foundation subjects.
· Monitoring girls’ attitudes towards
mathematics.
Next term I will tell you more about our visits
into school for these areas of development.
On behalf of the LGB thank you to all parents
and carers for your support for our school.
Some of us might be at Christmas events …
do come and chat to us.
Jane Goose [Chair] Tickets are now sold out for our

Bingo on Friday 1st December.  
Bingo books can be purchased
on the night.
We are still in desperate need of
prizes of any size. These can be
left with Mrs Hanlon in the office.
We appreciate your support.

Bingo for Hunter



Tues 7th Nov : ‘Twisted Tales’ writing day.
Thurs 9th Nov ‘NEW DATE’: Matisse Class Diwali dress up and dance
workshop day.
Mon 13th Nov: Anti-Bullying  & Nursery Rhyme weeks. NSPCC Speak
out, Stay Safe Programme.
Mon 13th Nov ‘NEW DATE’: Odd sock day to launch ‘Anti-Bullying
’Week.
Tues 14th Nov : ‘Copeman’s Computing Clinic’ starting at 5:30pm in
the school hall. 
Thurs 16th Nov: Roving Book Shop in school.
Fri 17th Nov :Children in Need - dress up in spotty and bright clothes
for a £1 donation.
Mon 20th Nov: Road Safety Week.
Fri 1st Dec ‘NEW DATE’: Bingo for Hunter.
Thurs 7th Dec ‘NEW DATE’: Year 4 to TCA to see ‘Treasure Island’.
Fri 8th Dec: Non-uniform day (donations for Christmas Fayre - more
information to follow)
Mon 11th Dec: Carols around the tree 3:30-4:00pm.
Tues 12th Dec: EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity (9:30am Dress rehearsal
for parents with small children, 2pm, 5pm).
Thurs 14th: Years 1-6 to the Pantomime.
Fri 15th: Christmas Fayre (3:30-6:00pm)
Mon 18th Dec: School Disco (KS1 4-5:15pm, KS2 5:30-7:00pm)
Tues 19th Dec: Christmas Dinner and Jumper day
Wed 20th Dec: End of term assembly and KS2 Christingle at St
Leonard’s Church, 2:15pm. 
Mon 8th Jan 2024: Spring term starts.

Class Dojo
Thank you to everyone who has signed up for parental
access to Class Dojo. This online portal is a great way of
communicating your child’s successes in school. If you
haven’t signed up already, please do so. Keep an eye out
for your notifications as teachers will now also be sending
personal success messages via the text application. You
are welcome to respond however teachers will not be
using this to communicate directly. All enquires and
questions should continue to be communicated in the
usual way via the school office. 

Children in Need!
This year our School Council is
asking all children to come to
school on Friday 17th
November in bright and
spotty clothing for a donation
of £1. They are also asking for
small cakes and cookie
donations to be sold during
morning break for 50p. During
the day each class will be
taking part in the Joe Wicks
‘Bearpee’ Challenge. 


